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Thank you for all of your support this half term. We can’t 
quite believe that it’s holiday time already!   

 
Cross Country 
Well done to all of our Cross Country 
runners who competed this week 
and last week in the Bradford Cross 
Country Championships. A particular 

well done to Zac Toothill who came 1st in the Year 3 boys’ 
race, Sophia Dolecki who finished 3rd in the Year 4 girls’ 
race, Eva Hine who came 2nd in the Year 5 girls’ race and 
Noah Toothill and Serenity Wilson who came 3rd in the Year 
6 boys’ and girls’ races.  All of the runners did incredibly 
well and we are all very proud of them. 
 
School Council 
Our new school Council has been elected by their peers and 
have had their first meeting. They meet throughout the 
year to discuss how the school and local area can be 
improved. In the past they have also met with local MPs 
and Councillors which we hope to organise again this 
year. The School Councillors are: 
1RG – Freddie         1W – Sufyaan 
2Y – Lilyarna            2G – Talia             2B – Blake 
3SB – Libby              3DB – Finn 
4B – Layla                4M-Hannah 
5H – Violet               5C – Lucasz 
6LH – Harpreet and Kara  
(Kara will be acting on behalf of RH) 
6TH – Daisy and Archer  
(Archer will be acting on behalf of RN) 

 
Careers Week 
What a fantastic week we have had 
exploring a range of different future 
careers. We hope the children have had 

their eyes opened to some of the exciting opportunities 
‘out there’. We have had visits from social workers, dress 
designers, interior designers and police officers to name a 
but a few.  A big thank you to Mrs Nellist who has worked 
hard to organise this fantastic week. 
 
Online Christmas Fair 
We have made the decision to once again 
hold our annual Christmas fair online. Look 
out for further details after the holidays! 
 
 

Walk/bike/scoot to school initiative 
Thank you for your continued support 
in enabling the children to have a 
healthy start at the beginning and end 
of the day. We continue to encourage 
pupils to walk, bike or scoot to school 

as often as possible. We are delighted to see an increasing 
amount of bikes and scooters in our shelter. 
 
When pupils are walking, cycling or scooting on darker 
mornings and evenings, we encourage you to send them in 
lighter outer clothing so they can be seen. By law, cyclists 
must have working white front and red rear lights. The 
bikes must also be fitted with a red rear reflector. 
Additional white reflectors can also help you to be seen and 
spoke reflectors will help other road users see cyclists from 
the side.  
 

 
We hope you all have a restful half term holiday and 
manage to have some fun and re-charge your batteries 
ready for the next half term.  A reminder, as listed above, 
that school reopens on Tuesday after the holidays. 
 
As ever, your continued support and help in making Low Ash 
an even better school is much appreciated - thank you.  
 
 
Fiona Meer and Beth Medhurst (Co-Headteachers) 

Forthcoming Important Dates: 

School closes for 
half term 

Friday 22nd October  

School reopens 
after half term 

Tuesday 2nd November 

Parent 
Consultation 
evenings 

Wednesday 10th November 
Thursday 11th November 

Children in Need Friday 19th November 
(further details will follow) 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Friday 10th December 

Carols by 
Candlelight and 
School Nativities  

Dates will follow very shortly but we really 
hope we will be able to invite you in to 
school / church to watch these 

School closes for 
Christmas 

Friday 17th December 


